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Dear committee members, 

 

Please don't introduce a ranked-choice voting system in Oregon. It is all to clear that 

Alaska and Maine have dysfunctional voting system because of ranked choice. 

Oregon has enough problem so why add more? Please do not support HB2004 or 

the upcoming bill SB506. 

 

Thank you, 

Richard Kramer 


